
From:                                         Barry Hughes 
Sent:                                           10 November 2017 11:28
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     NPF Drogheda Submission
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
To whom it concerns
 
Local resident
 
Drogheda should be considered for city status as part of the national planning frame work, with a directly
elected mayor and council. A city manager is needed for the community to develop the core and environs.
 
Kind Regards
Barry Hughes BSc(Hons) MSCSI MRICS
Chartered Building Surveyor

85 Merrion Square, Dublin 2
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